
Attention Residents!  January 29, 2019
AAP-CA2 Announces: 

 

"Life After Residency" 

 
The American Academy of Pediatrics, California Chapter 2 invites all Pediatric

Residents in Southern California to attend this fantastic event. 

If you're finishing your pediatric residency soon...  
If you're looking for potential employers...
If you want to have a fantastic time while learning about your options...

... Then This Event is For You!
6 - 7 PM Social & Network with Potential Employers - Hors d'oeuvres - Bar
7 - 8 PM Panel Presentations: (Career Paths, Your first year of practice, and more)
8 - 9 PM Q&A

 

Click Here to Register for this amazing event! 

 

You may also visit aapca2.org for more information, or call (818) 422-9877

Residents from all pediatric residency programs in Chapter 2 are encouraged to

attend. 

Sponsored by: Abbott Nutrition

Date: January 29, 2019 from 6 to 9 PM

Location: Sheraton Universal Hotel - Poolside Terrace

https://goo.gl/forms/BknsODqmUcvsry1i1
http://www.aapca2.org

